
 

September 2025 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Welcome to a new year with the Holy Infant Women’s Guild! I hope your summer 

was restful. I am eager to see everyone again.  

Membership enrollment materials were sent using last year’s email distribution list. 

If you haven’t received yours, kindly reach out to me directly or email the Guild 

mailbox at: 

        womensguildholyinfant@gmail.com 

A heartfelt thank you to those who have already stepped forward to chair 

committees. Your leadership is deeply appreciated. We still have a few vacancies 

and would be grateful for additional volunteers to help fill those roles or join a 

working committee. Many hands make light work—and meaningful fellowship. 

In August, our executive board and standing committee chairs gathered to begin 

shaping this year’s calendar. Father Norm has also tasked us to support a new 

parish initiative. (You’ll find his message in the August 31st Sunday Bulletin.) 

There’s much to discuss, and we welcome your ideas, requests, and enthusiasm. 

Please bring paper, pen, and perhaps your calendar to help us plan effectively. 

Our September meeting on Tuesday, September 9, 6:30pm, in the Guild Hall, 

will be a planning session and a chance to connect with new members. 

Refreshments will be served. We aim to keep our meetings to a two-hour limit—

including time for socializing. 

If you’re able to provide refreshments for the meeting, please contact our 

Hospitality Committee. Kathy Barrett (203 799-2240) or Karen Barrett @ Holy 

Infant Office (203 799-2379) during office hours. I am looking forward to seeing 

you soon and beginning another meaningful year together. 

Warmly, 

Margaret 

President, Holy Infant Women’s Guild 

 


